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New ED?at Victim Services

	The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the appointment of Dorothy Davis to the role of Executive Director of

Caledon-Dufferin Victim Services.

Dorothy has been with Caledon-Dufferin Victim Services for more than 15 years and her most recent role has been Manager of

Client Services. She assumed the role of acting Executive Director in October of 2013.

Due to her exceptional performance in this capacity, the Board of Directors has elected to appoint her to the position permanently.

Please join us in congratulating Dorothy Davis on her appointment to the role of Executive Director of Caledon-Dufferin Victim

Services.

Carolyn Langan,

Board Chair,

Caledon-Dufferin Victim Services
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